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Collin County Area Realtors Honored with 2024 Mark Lehman 
Governmental Affairs Achievement Award 

PLANO, Texas— The Collin County Area Realtors (CCAR) was awarded the prestigious 2024 
Mark Lehman Governmental Affairs Achievement Award at the Texas Realtors Winter Meeting 
in Austin.  
 
This distinguished honor is presented annually to a local Texas Realtor association that has 
demonstrated exceptional performance in fundraising, grassroots engagement, and local 
governmental affairs initiatives. 
 
The Collin County Area Realtors stood out in 2024 for its robust efforts in supporting TREPAC 
(Texas Real Estate Political Action Committee) and its grassroots advocacy campaigns. CCAR’s 
efforts in 2024 included innovative events and targeted advocacy in Collin County, where it 
successfully led initiatives that aligned with its mission to protect property rights and promote 
homeownership. These efforts were instrumental in driving both local policy changes and 
increased participation.   
 
“Winning the Mark Lehman Award is a tremendous honor for CCAR, and we are proud to be 
recognized for our commitment to strengthening the Realtor community and advocating for 
policies that benefit homeowners,” said Jennifer Parker, CCAR President. “This award is a 
testament to the hard work and dedication of our members, volunteers and leadership team.” 
 
CCAR’s advocacy work directly impacted several local legislative efforts, including those 
related to HOA regulations. “We are proud of the strides we’ve made this year to ensure the 
Realtor voice is heard in local and state policy discussions,” said Parker. “This award reflects our 
collective work in advocating for policies that help homeowners and protect private property 
rights.” 
 
As the recipient of this prestigious award, CCAR will continue to build on its momentum in 
2025 by focusing on expanding member engagement and strengthening local advocacy efforts to 
further protect the real estate profession and the rights of homeowners. 
 

### 
 

Affiliated with Texas REALTORS® and the National Association of REALTORS®, Collin County Area REALTORS® is the source for 
professional and reliable real estate information, serving professionals in Collin County and the surrounding North Texas region. Since 1958, the 
organization’s mission has been to provide advocacy, education, and resources that enable its members to succeed in a competitive industry. 
CCAR is also committed to upholding professional standards and enhancing the safety and efficiency of real estate transactions for its members 
and their clients. They are dedicated to protecting their agents and feel confident that the addition of this member benefit will positively impact 
their members. They take pride in offering their members a solution that seamlessly integrates safety and productivity, empowering agents to 
excel in every aspect of their work.   


